
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week 19.04.22 

 
 

Learning in school 

Maths 

Learning in school:  
During our first week back we will be starting our multiplication topic. 

Throughout the week we will be counting in 1’s, 5’s and 10’s. We will work together to look 

for patterns and use our knowledge to problem solve and answer challenges. 

 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

 

Please see activities on the school website 
 

English  

Learning in school: 
During the first week back we will begin our new topic, ‘tumbling back through time.’ Within 

English we will be using the book, Alice in Wonderland to develop our writing.  

We will start by imagining what Alice could see, hear, touch and smell as she fell down the 

rabbit hole. 

Within our writing we will continue to consolidate the use of capital letters, full stops, 

conjunctions and adjectives. 

 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

 

Please see activities on the school website 

Phonics  

Learning in school: 
Within week 1 we will be thinking about: 

GPC’s: ear, air, ur, er, oo, ai, ee, ure, ay, a-e, ea 

 

Focus Words: play, spray. Tray, crayon, day, stray, made, same, game, snake, amaze, take, 

bead, sea, read, heap, treat, least, fever, being, secret, me, we, she 

 

 

 



Topic  

Learning in school: 

 

Our new topic, ‘Tumbling back in time,’ will be our focus this term. 

 

In PSHE we will be thinking about people who keep us safe and their different 

roles.  

 

In Computing we will begin our coding unit. 

 

In our PE sessions the children will be starting units on striking and fielding and 

athletics. 

 

In History we will be learning about the life of Queen Victoria and learning facts 

about her life. 

 

In Art we will be thinking about the Victorian artist William Morris and his designs. 

The children will be thinking about, and creating their own designs. 

 

 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

 

Please see activities on the school website 

 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

 

Homework 

 

For homework over half term we have given the children an Easter bingo 

game. 

 

Please complete as many of the activities as you can. If you can also take 

some photos we would love to see them! 

 

Please continue to read as much as possible over the holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Requests 

 

As many of you will be aware the phonics screening check is happening 

nationally in June.  

 

If you would like to practise any of this with your child you will be able to 

find past papers online.  

 

Please can we ask that you do not use the 2019 paper as we will be 

completing this with the children during the first week. 

 

 

On our yoga day, (Tuesday) please make sure shorts are sent in if your 

child is wearing a skirt. 

 

We hope you have a lovely Easter break and thank you for all your support 

this term! 

 
 

 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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